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PP_2012_LAKEM_001_00 (OBJ11/05974) 
 

Ms Morven Cameron 
CEO 
Lake Macquarie City Council 
Box 1906  
HUNTER REGION MAIL CENTRE NSW 2310 
 
 
Dear Ms Cameron 
 
Planning proposal PP_2012_LAKEM_001_00 – Alteration of Gateway 
determination 
 
I refer to your letter in relation to seeking an extension of time to complete planning 
proposal PP_2012_LAKEM_001_00 to rezone land to R2 Low Density Residential, 
R3 Medium Density Residential, B4 Mixed Use and E2 Environmental Conservation 
zones at George Booth Drive, Edgeworth. 
 
I have determined as the delegate of the Minister, in accordance with section 3.34(7) 
of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979, to alter the Gateway 
determination dated 30 January 2012 for PP_2012_LAKEM_001_00 (as altered). 
The Alteration of Gateway determination is enclosed. 
 
If you have any questions in relation to this matter, I have arranged for Mr Ben 
Holmes to assist you. Mr Holmes can be contacted on 4904 2709. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
8/8/2018 
Monica Gibson 
Director Regions, Hunter 
Planning Services 
 
Encl: Alteration of Gateway determination  
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